BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of April 16, 1959

Three members were present: H. Guerin

H. Cook, Jr. R. B. Biron

The Eden Construction Co., Inc., of Sharon, Mass., submitted preliminary plans of a proposed subdivision to be located on Mechanic St. This company was given tentative approval on said preliminary plans.

A plan of land submitted by the Water Department concerning Varney land where it was proposed to construct a pumping station and a well was signed as a plan that did not require a public hearing by the board.

Another plan of the St. Jean de Baptiste Cemetery located on Lake Street was signed by the board as one not requiring a public hearing.

R. Bernard Bivon Clerk

Hansley Gok